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The Michigan Department of Agriculture & Rural Development

authorized a referendum to establish a Michigan Wheat Program, to be

conducted June 20, 2011 through July 1, 2011. Official Wheat

Referendum Return Forms will be mailed to Michigan wheat producers

of record on June 17, 2011 that have a value at first point-of-sale of

more than $800 in any one growing season within the last three years.

Eligible producers that have not received a form after June 20, 2011

should contact MDARD at P.O. Box 30017, Lansing, MI 48909, (800)

292-3939 or request a form from merrilld@michigan.gov. More than 50

percent of the votes case must approve the proposal for the checkoff

program to be adopted. 
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